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Week 5, Term 3                                       Thursday 18th of August, 2016 

Back to Mount George Festival & Centenary Celebrations 

Two weeks to go until our big day and preparations are in full swing! 

250 engraved pavers will be laid next Tuesday 23rd August 7am-12pm 

during our working bee. Please if you have any spare time come down 

and lend a hand. Thank you to Mr Jenkins and Mr Archinal who came 

down to help dig the trench and prepare the surface for paving last 

week.  

We have had great interest in our 100 year celebration and Back to 

Mount George Festival. All indications suggest we will have over 200 

people attend our special 100 year ceremony and between 500-1000 

visitors to our beautiful school on the day. The director of Public 

Schools NSW, Mr David Willard, Federal member for Lyne the Hon Dr 

David Gillespie, State Member for Myall Lakes Stephen Broomhead are 

all attending; we already have 38 markets stalls confirmed; there has 

been great interest in the billy cart derby as well with Wingham High 

School Ag Department indicating they have built and will be racing 10 

billy carts; manning valley vintage car club have indicated they will bring 

25 cars out to show to join army vehicle, fire engine and truck displays; 

the art exhibition will boast 6 local artists plus school artworks; our 

students will run a plaster of Paris stall, flowers stall and help collect 

donations from the Bunnings run stalls; the P & C will run along with 

Mount George PS staff the billy cart derby, a cold drinks stall, petting 

farm, and help supervise student run stalls. Thank you to all the parents 

who have indicated they are willing to help out on the day. It will be a 

massive team effort on the day and one to remember! 

We have made a roster that will go out shortly to ensure all activities are 

supervised and carried out but we have also made sure that you will get 

the opportunity to watch your children in their performance and billy cart 

race and enjoy the festival. If you know of any other community 

members who would like to help out on the day please contact the 

school. 

 
Calendar Dates  

Week 7  

Monday 29th of August 

P&C Meeting 1pm  

Tuesday 30th of August  

Responsible Pet Program K-2 

Thursday 1st of September  

Father’s Day Stall 8:30-9:00am 

Friday 2nd of September  

Father’s Day Stall 8:30-9:00am 

Saturday 3rd of September  

Back to Mount George 

Festival & Centenary 

Celebration  

 

 

 

EVERY WEEK 
 

Monday  
Library 

 
Wednesday  

Guitar and Singing 
 

Thursday 
Kitchen Garden Program 

11:30am – 1:00pm 
 

Friday  
Canteen 

 
 
 
 

 



 

 

Zone Report  with thanks to Shannon Busuttil  

 

Bungwahl Public School Visit – Skipping Demonstration 

On Tuesday we had the privilege of hosting Bungwahl PS skipping demonstration tour of the area. We 

were one of three schools including Wingham PS and Gloucester PS who were lucky enough to be 

chosen. The students from Bungwahl PS demonstrated slick and mesmerising skipping performance 

demonstrating supreme balance, coordination and teamwork skills that inspired Mount George 

students. The students also had the opportunity to share a break with the students from Bungwahl.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  


